
Project Update: December 2019 
 
All the necessary permits have been received for the project. 
  
As per the schedule a first cycle of focal group discussion (FGD) has been successfully 
conducted in the human settlement area of Jagdishpur reservoir. Total of 22 participants 
were present with five key personalities of the area. The main topics of the discussion 
were: 
 

• Where is fishing cat found in the area? 
• When fishing cat is mostly sighted? 
• What are the problems are the people facing due to fishing cat? 
• What measures have been adopted to reduce the problems? 
• What are the threats to fishing cat? 

 
Likewise, a local staff has also been appointed for the implementation of the project 
activities. 
 
Future Plan: 150 household questionnaire survey and three awareness programmes will 
be conducted.  
 

 
 



 

 


